
 
Your support of the South Hardin Performing Arts Boosters makes a 

difference!   
 

Our mission is to promote excellence in our school’s performing arts programs.  
Your support ensures that students at South Hardin Schools can continue engaging 
in the arts through Band, Choir, Speech, and Theater.  When you become a valued 
member of the SHPAB, you are not only contributing to more well-rounded 
students, but you are helping them gain valuable skills that will benefit them for 
their entire life. 

 
Thanks to the generous donations of the South Hardin community, annually we 
have been able to provide thousands of dollars of support to the performing arts 
programs at Eldora-New Providence Elementary, Hubbard-Radcliffe Elementary, 
South Hardin Middle School and South Hardin High School, including: 

●​ Senior scholarships 
●​ Clothing and uniforms (new marching band uniforms coming Fall 2025!) 
●​ Travel and workshops 
●​ Facility and equipment upgrades  
●​ Student awards and recognition (All State records boards coming Fall 2025!) 

In the future, we look to continue to support program efforts and emerging needs 
as we work closely with our directors at all four schools.  Join today to continue 
supporting the performing arts! 
 
Circle your annual membership level below and mail this form and your check to:  

 SHPAB, 13794 Highway 175, Radcliffe 50230 
 
Bronze $25+     Silver $50+     Gold $100+     Platinum $250+     Titanium $500+     Diamond $1000+   
 
Name______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address____________________________________________________________ 
 
Email _____________________________________________   
 
Phone number _________________________ 
Questions?  Email:  SouthHardinPAB@gmail.com    *Membership valid for current school yr 

mailto:SouthHardinPAB@gmail.com

